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Small Swale and Richard St Barbe Baker Afforestation Area –
Natural Area Management and Conceptual Master Plans 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Natural Area Management Plans and Conceptual Master Plans for the 

Small Swale and RSBBAA be approved in principle; and  
2. That discussions with Meewasin on options and resources for site management at 

the Small Swale and RSBBAA continue. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on May 7, 2024, considered a report of the Utilities and Environment 
Division regarding the above. 
 
In addition to the above noted recommendation, the Committee also resolved the 
following: 
 

That the report be forwarded to the Saskatoon Environmental Advisory 
Committee for information. 
 
That when the report is presented to City Council, an additional map be provided 
showing the previous and new proposed alignments of the Saskatchewan 
Freeway, the project study area, the City of Saskatoon boundary and if possible 
any relevant land ownership. 

 
Attachment 
May 7, 2024 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 
May 5, 2024 letter from Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation Areas. 
May 5, 2024 letter from Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation Areas. 
May 6, 2024 letter from Jory Vermette, The Saskatoon Climate Hub.  
May 6, 2024 letter from Joanne Blythe, Wild About Saskatoon. 
May 6, 2024 letter from Mary Uzelman. 
May 6, 2024 letter from Candace Savage, Swale Watchers.  


